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CommenterWords 

Dear Committee, 
 
We oppose the construction of the Northern Pass transmission line as it stands with the current proposal. The 

burial in areas that they propose such as Plymouth, NH would disrupt many businesses unnecessarily. The  

towers would have a visual impact in regards to the natural beauty that we have, likely affecting tourism and  

home values.  
 
There are options available from my understanding, such as burying the line in the median of Interstate 93, which  

would provide revenue for the State of New Hampshire. Other options should be implemented.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Don & Linda Turnage 
Sanbornton 

  

 


